9/11/9/



HEART OF AMERICA PLANNING COMMITTEE 61st WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU

Kansas City, Missouri September 2-6, 1992 G/20191 WITH

September 6, 1991

MEMO TO VENUE COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Cincinnati was great and we came home with plenty of good ideas for the September 3-6, 1992, Kansas City version of the 61st WNGG. Nine members of the Venue Committee attended: Orvid and Jean Owens, Buddy and Paula Evans, Ada Mae Lewis, Phillips Davies, Ann McFerrin, Lesley Wallingford, and Jack Nesbitt.

The folks who served on previous Venue Committees stressed the need for our committee to meet monthly during the year before the actual event in Kansas City. Therefore, Ann McFerrin has arranged for us to use the conference room at the Arthur Mag Conference Center (adjacent to the UMKC campus) on four evenings over the next four months. We will meet at 7 p.m. on these dates:

Thursday, September 26, 1991 Thursday, October 24, 1991 Tuesday, November 26, 1991 Monday, December 16, 1991

Those of us attending the 1991 WNGG in Cincinnati met for breakfast on Labor Day morning before heading home. We discussed our reactions to what we saw in Cincinnati. So that the Kansas City members and the non-Kansas City members can make some early decisions, we found that Saturday, September 28, was a date that the non-Kansas City folks could drive in for a general meeting of our entire committee. I hope that each of you can make it. Plan on a 1:00 p.m. meeting at a location yet to be determined.

If you can suggest a meeting place for September 28, give Ann a call (444-6637) this week. I'll be in St. Louis all week. We will get the word out on the location as soon as it is set.

An early committee decision on Gymanfa Ganu Director, choice of choir, etc. awaits us.

Jack